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October Prayer Letter 

     Teen Camps: 

 

                                                  Church Update: 

    

 

         Papa Benoit:  

 
    Prayer requests: 

- Pray for our family to stay safe and healthy  

-Pray for the teen camp we will be having next month 

-Pray for guidance as I seek Gods will in starting a church in 

Zinguedesse (Don’t worry, I struggle to pronounce the name too) 

 Eden with her 

friend from 

Church 
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CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 God greatly blessed at teen camp this year.  

There were around 160 people at the camp from 

churches all around Burkina Faso.  Before the Camp 

started, Bro Keith Shumaker chose the theme: "The 

harvest truly is plenteous, but the laborers are few." 

Matt 9:37  We prayed that God would call men into 

the ministry.  I was incredibly encouraged to see that 

there were 5 young men that said they felt God had 

called them into ministry.  Praise the Lord! 

   This Is Papa Benoit.  He is in his 90s.  

Benoit is a member of Bread of Life Baptist 

Church.  He has been unable to come to church 

since march because he lost most of his left foot 

due to diabetes and was unable to walk.  This 

week he came back for the first time and 

walked back even if he is missing most of one 

foot.  His faithfulness is an encouragement to 

us all.  Continue to pray for The Bread of 

Life Baptist Church as we will soon be 

leaving them to go and start a new church.   

 The Building Project at the 

Bread of Life Baptist Church is moving 

along nicely.  This week we hope to 

start the pillars.  The church is very 

excited the see the building coming 

together.  We are also excited about the 

new church we will be starting soon.  

We were able to spend some time 

seeking God's will about where to 

start our first Church.  We are 

prayerfully considering going to an 

area called Zinguedesse. 


